Devon Under 25s Managers' end of season report
(April 2023)
This year was our first year as the Devon under 25’s Managers and it was a learning curve to say the least, with a few issues which hopefully will not happen again.  

We will be losing a few of the older players from this squad and hopefully will be able to promote some of the younger players into this. 

This is certainly going to be a transitional period going forward for a few years where it will probably be the youngest age squad that Devon has had for a long time.
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